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Greenwich Point Wharf Upgrade 

Night work from Monday 3 June 
June 2024 

 

 Transport for NSW acknowledges the Cammeraygal people as the Traditional Custodians of the 
lands on which we work and pays respect to Elders past and present. 

Greenwich Point Wharf is being upgraded 
as part of the Safe Accessible Transport 
program to make public transport safe, 
inclusive and easy to use for all 
passengers, especially people with 
disability, older people, people with 
prams or luggage and people with limited 
mobility. 
 

Upcoming night work 
As notified in April, Greenwich Point Wharf 
upgrade is underway, and some work is required 
outside standard hours. 

For the safety of the community and workers, we 
need to carry out night work to install the precast 
lift pit near the wharf. The lift pit is being prebuilt 
and needs to be delivered to site when the water is 
calmer and there is less marine traffic. 

When we’ll be working 
Night work will take place over two weeknight 
shifts between Monday 3 June 2024 and 
Wednesday 12 June 2024 from 8pm and 5am, 
weather and maritime conditions permitting.  

What will this mean for you? 

Work will involve the delivery and installation of 
the lift pit. This will include deliveries via both 
water and road.  

Equipment used will include a barge crane, trucks, 
hand tools and temporary lighting. 

Trucks will be positioned at street level in Lower 
Serpentine Road and Mitchell Street to drop off 
and pick up equipment securely. Traffic control 
will be in place. 

Pedestrian and vehicle access will be maintained 
via Lower Serpentine Road and the 265-bus route 
will continue to operate with no disruption to the 
services. 
 

Managing our impacts 
Some of our work may be noisy at times. We will 
minimise impacts to the community, by turning off 
equipment when not in use and placing equipment 
and lights as far away as possible from residents. 

Thank you for your cooperation while we carry out 
this important work. 
 

Stay up to date 
We’re going paperless to reduce our 
environmental impact.  To assist with this initiative, 
subscribe to project updates by emailing us at 
projects@transport.nsw.gov.au or via our website. 

 

Project Infoline: 1800 684 490 or 24-hour 
Construction Response Line 1800 775 465 

Email: projects@transport.nsw.gov.au 

Website: transport.nsw.gov.au/greenwichwharf 
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